
 

 

 

December 18, 2023 

Dear Editor / Head of Department,                            

 
Important Information Regarding Backpay for Teachers 

 
The Ministry of Education (MoE) advises that 11540 (90%) active, eligible teachers across 
Trinidad and Tobago will receive their backpay with December 2023 salaries tomorrow, December 
19th, 2023. Payments for the remaining 10% of active teachers will continue to be processed and 
is estimated to be completed by December 31st, 2023. 
 
Payments for retired teachers will be processed subsequently.  
 
The MoE has established an email address; backpayqueries@moe.gov.tt ; to receive and respond 
to queries on teachers' backpay emoluments. 
 
The MOE takes this opportunity to wish all our stakeholders, and the Republic of Trinidad and 
Tobago a safe, happy and holy Christmas season. 
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